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  The Revenue Department has launched a survey project on confidence in services 
and good governance administration. The survey findings will reveal the Department’s 
performance and be used to improve its services in accordance with good governance 
practices. The Revenue Department, therefore, would like to invite entrepreneurs, taxpayers, 
students, and relevant stakeholders of the Department to take the online survey. The survey 
can be accessed either at the Revenue Department’s website www.rd.go.th > what's new> 
Topic “Invitation to take the survey on confidence in the Revenue Department's services      
in accordance with good governance practices” or by scanning the QR code below from       
now until 22nd June 2018.  

 For further enquiries, please contact the Public Sector Development Group at        
Tel. 02 272 9157 or RD Intelligence Center at Tel. 1161. 
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